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Thank you for giving me the opportunity to submit a revised draft of my manuscript titled 

Myeloid-derived suppressor cells in gastrointestinal cancers: A systemic review  

to the World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology. We appreciate the time and effort that you 

and the reviewers have dedicated to providing your valuable feedback on my manuscript. We 

have been able to incorporate changes to reflect most of the suggestions provided by the 

reviewers. Here is a point-by-point response to the reviewers’ comments and concerns. 

 

 

 

Scientific Quality: Grade D (Fair) 

Language Quality: Grade B (Minor language polishing) 

Conclusion: Major revision 

Specific Comments to Authors:  

1.The research is like basic research in terms of title, but it is a review in terms of content. What 

is the difference between this review and that published in 2016? It is suggested to focus on the 

discussion and mdify(1: Hirbod-Mobarakeh A, Mirghorbani M, Hajiju F, Marvi M, Bashiri K, 

Rezaei N. Myeloid-derived suppressor cells in gastrointestinal cancers: A systematic review. J 

Gastroenterol Hepatol. 2016 Jul;31(7):1246-56. doi: 10.1111/jgh.13284. PMID: 26729006.) 

Thank you for pointing this out. We agree with this comment and we included a systemic review 

to the title of our review article. The review article by Dr. Hirbod was a systemic review with 

meta-analysis. 

2. In this study, two data from 2018 are cited. Are there any latest data updates?  

Thank you for this suggestion. We included the newly updated data regarding COVID-19 and 

MDSC. 

 

3.The format of this article does not meet the requirements; it is suggested to modify it. 

Our review article was reviewed and edited by Flipodia to achieve Grade A quality through the 

Certificate Service. 

 

 

 


